
Passport to the World! 
Making a Difference Where You Are 

Lake Forest Hills Elementary School will be conducting an Extended Summer 

Learning Program for all K-5th grade students from June 7th through June 24th. 

This program will be held Monday-Thursday from 8:00 a.m.- 12:00 p.m.  

The purpose of the program is to address the academic needs of our students who have lost a significant amount 

of instructional time due to the pandemic AND to have some FUN!! 

All K-5th grade students are encouraged to participate in this extended learning opportunity. The program will 

focus on English/Language Arts and Math. 

 Transportation will be provided if student lives in LFH zone. 

 Breakfast and Lunch will be served. 

 

Please complete the attached registration form, if interested, and return to your child’s teacher by April 

30th. If you have any questions or concerns, please call the front office at 706-737-7317. 

We hope you’re able to join us! 

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 



 

                  

       

Who: All K-5th grade students are welcome to attend! 

What: Personalized Learning Paths (Reading and Math)  

When: Monday-Thursday (8am until 12pm) June 7 – June 24 

Where: Lake Forest Hills Campus 

 Breakfast and Lunch will be served. 

 Transportation will be provided if student lives in LFH zone.     

(F2F and Virtual LEARNING Models are Available) 

If interested, please complete the following information and return to your child’s 

teacher by April 30, 2021.  

 

Student Name: ____________________________________________ 

Grade: ______ 

Current Teacher: ________________ 

Parent Name: ___________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________ 

Phone Number: _____________________________________________ 

Transportation Needed: (Y) or (N) 

Instructional Setting: Face to Face _____ Virtual _____  

 

 

 

 


